

6<sup>th</sup> July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Re: Summer Showcase 2021

It is with a huge regret that we must inform you that the scheduled Summer Showcase has been cancelled as a result of the ongoing Covid restrictions.

Students and staff have worked tirelessly devising performances and displays for us all to celebrate. I am sure you will share our disappointment at this news. To ensure that students' efforts are still celebrated, there will be a digital performance made available to all via our social media platforms towards the end of this term.

A full refund will be provided to anyone who has already purchased tickets. This will be handled by our finance office and will be issued before the end of this term. If anyone has any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Mrs Osbourne via losbourne@suacademy.co.uk or by calling 01543 224685.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to sharing the students hard work with you digitally soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Wakeham

Head of Sport and Creative

Mr Lockett

Material

Teacher in Charge: Drama and Music







